
ELECTION COMMISSION MEETING 
 

The Rich Township Election Board met at the Township Hall on Thursday, February 6th, 2024. The meeting was 
called to order at 6:09 pm by Clerk Tricia Kester.   

Members Present: Scheuer, Kester, Curell.   
Visitors: Mark Jaruzzel 
Motion by Curell, supported by Scheuer to appoint the following to work at the Feb. 27th, 2024 election & early 

voting Presidential Primary Election: Melanie Childs, Pam Running, Ariel Bryson, Maryellen Wright, Dakota Stevens, 
Joan Knowlton & Laura Lyons. Cindy Chittick-Harvey, Markie Coulter & Donna Kardell will be subs if needed. 
MOTION CARRIED. 

Motion by Scheuer, supported by Curell to pay the chairperson an extra $50 per day, the co-chair an extra $25 per 
day and the elections inspectors $15/hr. MOTION CARRIED. 
 Motion by Curell, supported by Scheuer to appoint Pam Running and Joan Knowton as the Chairperson and co-
chair and also as the receiving board for the February 27th, 2024 Presidential Primary Election. MOTION CARRIED. 
 Motion by Curell, supported by Scheuer to put a camera system up outside for the AV ballot box (as required by 
the Bureau of Elections) with one additional camera for inside the hall for meetings. MOTION CARRIED. 
 Motion by Kester, supported by Curell to adjourn the meeting. MOTION CARRIED. 
 Meeting adjourned at 6:20 pm. 
 
 
_____________________________    
Tricia Kester, Clerk      
  


